
POST ELECTION AUDIT NOTICE 
Published online – September 12, 2024 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that the 2024 General Election Post-Election Audit 

selection of races and precincts for the audit will be held in the Saline County 
Clerk’s Office Room 213, Saline County Courthouse 300 W Ash St at 8:45 A.M. on 
November 07, 2024, in accordance with KSA 25-3009. 

 
The Post-Election Audit will be held November 07, 2024 at 9:00 AM in the Saline 
County Clerk’s Office, Room 213, Saline County Courthouse.  

 
Jamie R Doss, 
SALINE COUNTY CLERK/ 

          ELECTION OFFICER 
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